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The Board of Directors of the Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation has 

approved the appointment of G. Gordon Jones as Assistant Regional Director for 

the Atlanta Region of the Division of Bank Supervision (DBS), effective 

February 16, 1985. Mr. Jones has served since February 1985 as Regional 

Manager (Credit) in the Atlanta Regional Office of the Division of 

Liquidation. He succeeds Lawrence E. Morgan, Jr., who has been assigned to 

the FDIC's Executive Development Program. 

DBS Director Robert V. Shumway said: "Mr. Jones has extensive background 

in bank supervision and examination. His work in the FDIC's Division of 

Liquidation has broadened his perspective on the Corporation's role and will 

make him a valuable addition to the DBS management team in Atlanta." 

Mr. Jones, 35, came to the FDIC in 1973 as a bank examiner trainee in the 

Tampa, Florida, Field Office. He became a commissioned examiner in 1976. In 

1980 he was promoted to review examiner and moved to the DBS Regional Office 

in Atlanta. He transferred to the Division of Liquidation in February 1985 

and served in that office until his current promotion. 

Mr. Jones holds a BS in Finance from the University of Alabama and is a 

graduate of The Stonier Graduate School of Banking. 

He and his wife, Helen, have two children. 
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